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Project Update: Maintenance Grading and Gravel 

Works – Teewah 

 

Following the completion of the consultation 

period, Council is pleased to announce that 

the Teewah community has expressed 

support for the proposed approach to road 

grading and maintenance. 

Project Summary  

In response to community requests, Council 

has identified several streets in Teewah for 

maintenance grading and gravel works. This 

investment in Teewah’s infrastructure will 

enhance road stability, safety, and 

accessibility for all residents. 

As per the community’s request, road base 

materials will be used to increase resilience 

against erosion and washouts. Council’s 

approach will remain focused on the areas 

currently affected by washouts, maintaining 

the informal character of the existing sand 

tracks as much as possible. 

Timing 

Grading and gravel works will commence on 

28 October 2024 and are expected to be 

completed by early November. Work will take 

place between 6.30am and 4.30pm daily. 

 

Property Access and Parking 

During construction, property access and 

parking may be affected for short periods. 

Residents will be contacted directly if any 

work is likely to block property entrances. 

Traffic Management 

Traffic management measures, including 

detours, will be in place to ensure the safety 

of pedestrians and motorists, and to minimise 

inconvenience for residents and visitors. 

Council appreciates your patience and 

cooperation during this important work. 

Funding 

These works are proudly funded by Noosa 

Council. 

Further Information  

For more information, please contact Council. 
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Teewah Gravel Road Work Locations 
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